
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

Chairman Robert Andreola called the March 9, 2022 meeting of the Milford Historical 

Commission to order at 7:09 pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes as read was 

made by Ron Marino, seconded by Pam Fields.  Motion to accept was unanimous. 

The Conflict of Interest/Ethics Test was completed by everyone except Pam, who will go to the 

Town Hall and do it this week. 

Bob sent $50 to Linda Johnson to reserve a Milford High School yearbook. Their order will be 

sent shortly. We have a balance of $248.14 in our budget. 

Bob Samiagio has scanned four of the blue binders and going forward we will all help organize 

the books before scanning. There are approximately 90 books with information collected over 

the last 50 years. 

We received emails and donations from the following:  Rosanne & Ralph Francesconi donated a 

picture of the Arata Ice Truck.  Heather Anderson of the Medford Historical Society donated a 

sampler that is dated 1799, by Izanna Eames, aged 8 years old.  And, Lee Rich from 194 

Purchase Street, donated extensive genealogy charts prepared for LeBaron Clarridge that were 

found in his attic. 

The Cyber Security test was completed by Bob A. and Bob S. this month. 

The inventory list of artifacts we have in the Museum is now up to date. 

There are 32 homes and businesses listed on the State Inventory that have been demolished over 

the years. Massachusetts Historic appreciates being notified of properties demolished but not if it 

changes use.  The list will be sent soon to MACRIS (MA Cultural Resource Information 

System).  The date of demolition is requested and I will request that information from the 

Building Department.   

We placed an order for a case of paper from WB Mason. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 8:03 pm by Ron, seconded by Jim.  Motion was unanimous. 

The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, April 13 at 7 pm in Memorial Hall. 

Respectfully submitted, 

http://o2.aolcdn.com/dims-shared/dims3/PATCH/resize/600x450/http:/hss-prod.hss.aol.com/hss/storage/patch/ff110dd14cad3c0091c6761153fe4df
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